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                                        ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

DAAD SCHOLARSHIP OFFER FOR THE UNIVERSITY YEAR 2023-2024 

 

The Ministry is in receipt of communication from German Academic Exchange 
Service (DAAD) regional office informing that the DAAD scholarship offers for the 

University year 2023/2024 have been published. 

The German Academic Exchange Service (DAAD) is facing extensive budget cut, 

its scholarships and mobility funding in projects at German higher education 
institutions are forced to forego the announcement of a number of well-

established programs that have previously been funded by the DAAD. Detailed 

information on the situation can be access at:  

https://bit.ly/daad-news-update. They hope to be able to expand the range of 

programs again in the future. 
 

Interested applicants can find the programme announcements with the 

respective DAAD contact data, application deadlines and information on the 

application procedure in scholarship database at: www.funding-guide.de . 

https://bit.ly/daad-news-update
http://www.funding-guide.de/

